
Niagara May 28h 1818
Dear Sir,
I wrote you last winter by two Mohawk boys the Grand Children of Capt. 
Duncan who were then on their way to see him. - Their Parents are 
anxious to hear how they got on after they left this, and any other 
information you can give them -. Excuse the liberty I have taken - and 
oblige Dr Sir
Your Most ob. Ser. ---
William J. Kerr
Mr. Jasper Parrish
Canandaigua
State of N. York


